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Diary Dates Reminder  
 
Wednesday 11th December 2019, 09:15: Mrs Webb’s Class 

(RHW) Christmas Nativity. 

 

Wednesday 11th December 2019, 6pm: Secondary Phase 

Christmas Talent Show! Tickets are £3.50 per person and can 

be purchased through Parent Pay in advance up until 

Wednesday 11th December at 3pm. 

 

Thursday 12th December 2019, 09:15:  Mrs Green’s Class 
(RNG) Christmas Nativity. 

 

Monday 16th December 2019: EYFS Christmas Craft Day. 

 

Tuesday 17th December 2019: Primary Phase Pantomime 

Trip. 
 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas Dinner for Secondary 

Learners. Further details to follow.  

 

Wednesday 18th December 2019, 09:05: Christmas Carol 

Concert (both Year 1 classes). 
 

Wednesday 18th December 2019 Christmas Dinner for 

Primary Learners. Further details to follow.  

 

Monday 6th January 2020: Return to School 

 

Year 10 Information Evening 

 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our 

information meeting this week. It was a pleasure to see so 

many of you there. 

 

A reminder that GCSE revision resources will continue to be 

uploaded here: 

https://www.woottonparkschool.org.uk/our-

school/secondary/gcse-revision-material 

 
 

 

 

 
 
The Friends of Wootton Park School has being working extremely hard 

preparing for the school’s Christmas Fair being held tomorrow from 

11.30am.   

We are very fortunate to have such a strong PTA that suppports our school all 

year long; we all benefit from their work.  We hope to see as many of you there 

as possible! 
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KS1 Dodgeball Tournament 
 

 
On Friday 22nd November, Miss Bennett and Mrs Johnson 

took a team of year 2 learners to a Dodgeball competition at 

Towcester Leisure Centre.  
The team were supported by two of our fantastic year 9 sport 

leaders. They helped to coach and encourage the team.  

There were a total of 6 teams in the competition. Our team won 4 

games, and drew one game. They made it into the final which 

they went on to win! The learners were awarded with certificates, 

gold medals and a trophy. The trophy is now sat proudly in our 

trophy cabinet at school.  

 

KS2 Dodgeball Tournament 
 

 
 

On Friday 15th November, we took a team of year 3 learners 

to a Dodgeball competition at Benham Sports Arena. There 

were a total of 7 teams in the competition and we finished in 4th 

position. We are really proud of how well the whole team 

performed. It was quite an intense competition, with us playing 

each team three times. We just missed out on the semi-finals by 

one point! They all had a great time and it was brilliant to see 

them shaking hands and saying well done to other schools at the 

end of every match. A big thank you to our secondary sport 

leaders who attended the event and helped to coach the team. 

 

Yr8 National Cup Winners! 
 Bredon Hill Academy 1 v WPS 5.  

 

A fantastic performance from the Year 8s with 

excellent focus throughout the game.  Goals coming 

from Lewis 3, Angus and Harry!  

 

Man of the match - Harry! The boys now progress to 

the last 16! Superb achievement 

 

County Cross Country  
Congratulations to Eva, Johnny, Tennyson and Noel 

who have been selected to represent Northampton at 

the County Cross Country Event on Saturday 18th 

January at Abington Park!  

 

Fantastic achievement by all! 

 

Sixth Form Admissions 

Arrangements 2021-22  
Wootton Park School Sixth Form will continue our 

school’s ethos of high aspirations, high expectations 

and academic excellence.  

 

As required by the Admissions Code we are now 

consulting on our sixth form admissions arrangements for 

2021-2022. To view our draft arrangements, please visit 

our website here: 

 

https://www.woottonparkschool.org.uk/our-school/sixth-

form 

 
We look forward to consulting on our sixth form 

provision proposals in January.  

 

Staff Recruitment for 

2020/2021! 
 

Recruitment Open Event on Saturday 11th January. 

Our event opens at 9.30am with a presentation at 

10am. 

 

To find out more about our staff vacancies and to book 

your place at our event, please visit us here: 

 

https://www.woottonparkschool.org.uk/recruitment 
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